
Dear Superstars of STEM Program,

Re: Scholarship entry for the Superstars of STEM Program 

Thank you very much for the opportunity of applying to a scholarship in this prestigious program that trains passionate scientists to communicate science to a public audience to bring attention to each individual’s important research work that will help the public and younger generation. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am currently a final year PhD student at RMIT who has been impacted by COVID and is finding it difficult to find a job to sustain myself. As the situation is evolving, with restrictions getting tighter and regulations unpredictable, many people like myself find themselves in a hardship situation. As I finish my PhD by the end of this year, I hope the situation will evolve to better grounds from the current situation of sparse job availability and not foreseeably being able to predict security. In this situation I find myself in from COVID, I am so grateful there is a scholarship to this esteemed program that I’m very interested to apply so I can further my science communication passion and skills.
The securement of such a scholarship will alleviate the financial hardship placed on me from unemployment in the current situation and will give me peace of mind to develop my skills of science communicating and making use of the opportunities this program comes with. 
Please let me know if you need anything from me to help the application.

Many thanks and look forward to hearing a positive outcome!

Best Regards,
Dr. Amal Mohamed Dameer 

   
